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Thank you for your review of the Determination of Non-Significance and Adoption of an Existing Environmental
Document for the Keller Ferry Dock Rehabilitation project.

WDFW has communicated with the National Park Service, Jon Edwards, regarding Ecology's SEPA comments and
confirmed that all of Ecology's recommendations will be followed in regards to waste.

Thank you for your time,

Jason Kunz
WDFW – Area Habitat Biologist
2315 N Discovery Place
Spokane Valley WA 99216-1566
Office: 509-892-1001 x309
Cell:  509-939-8454
Jason.kunz@dfw.wa.gov
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